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Dear Customer,
On the occasion of Christmas and New Year we would like to inform you with great pleasure that we have recently opened one more branch of our store in [city]. This is a tie up with [store name]. You can now buy our products from that store also.
Also, we are giving exclusive discounts on some merchandise to our valuable customers of 20% and to our member additional 5% discount. 
We felt you would want to hear about this and are hoping to see you in the near future. Looking forward to see you at the store very soon.
Happy Shopping!
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